
Community Outreach  
 

Due to time constraints amongst many of our committee members the August meeting 
was cancelled.   
 
We will be meeting in September and will consider what events we should focus on moving 
forwards.  This will be a brainstorming session and anyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Next Meeting Wednesday September 10th  5:15-6:15pm Panida Conference Room 
 
 
 


